
 
 

N O T I C E 
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS  
 
 

2024 FINAL TAX BILLS 
The 2024 Final Tax Bills have been issued and mailed.  Accounts that 
are enrolled in Preauthorized Payment Plan will receive their bills after 
July 3. For further information call 705-232-5700. 
 

Dated this 24th day of June, 2024. 
Holly Lachance, Deputy Treasurer 

 
 


